



Speakers:

UKIP's Deputy Chair (Policy), Spokesperson on Health and on Parliamentary matters:

SUZANNE EVANS

and: PAUL BAILEY, UKIP candidate, New Milton Division,
County Council elections 4th May

3.00 pm, Saturday 18th March

Catholic Church Hall, Mount Avenue, New Milton BH25 6NT Doors open 2.45 pm



Suzanne Evans is Deputy Chair of UKIP. As a journalist, she worked for many years for the BBC and later as a freelance public relations and marketing consultant. She joined UKIP in 2013, and was co-author of the party's well-received 2015 General Election manifesto. She now oversees UKIP's Policy Committee and is also the party's Spokesperson on Health. As the National Health Service falls deeper and deeper into crisis, Suzanne will be speaking about UKIP's proposed solutions. The NHS, she says, is "our most loved and deeply treasured public service... the important point, on which I am

unequivocal, is that UKIP is 100% committed to keeping the NHS in public ownership and free at the point of delivery."

As UKIP's Parliamentary Spokesperson, Suzanne will also be speaking about how Brexit is progressing. Once Article 50 has been triggered, is the UK safely on its way out of the EU, or are there still dangerous traps and pitfalls ahead? There will be plenty of time in the meeting for questions from the audience and discussion.

Paul Bailey has lived in Barton on Sea for many years and stood for UKIP in the Parliamentary 2015 election, finishing a creditable second. "But however positive that result was", he says, "it has not yet given me a position of



influence by which I can help change the way politics is ultimately delivered to the people. That is why I am now standing as a County Councillor for YOUR AREA in the 4th May County Council elections.

Some people debate the relevance of UKIP after Brexit but, whether you are for Leave or Remain, County Council politics in Hampshire is dominated by the Tories. To bring change and a more positive, transparent service you will need some strong characters. That is most likely going to come from UKIP, and especially so from myself, because the quality of services will be

determined more by the skills and drive of individual councillors than by party political lines.

I will bring a younger, more dynamic intensity to local politics. It is time to shake things up and bring good business practice plus a large dose of common sense to the Council, both of which I demonstrate every day in running my own multi-million pound local business."

Published & promoted by Marlene Wilkins on behalf of Paul Bailey, both of 5 Laburnum Drive, Everton, SO41 0ZP. Printed by Printbridge, 16 Castle Street, Bodmin, Cornwall PL31 2DU